
UPDATE - QANTAS COMPENSATION

We are now ready to progress to the next stage
of the compensation process.

WHAT’S HAPPENING NOW
The settlement funds have now been sent from Qantas
Maurice Blackburn has now set up an online portal to commence the
process for administering compensation to affected Qantas employees
You should have received information from Maurice Blackburn on how
to access this portal to so they can commence the process, including
asking you for certain information

WHERE CAN I GET UPDATES?
Maurice Blackburn has set up a
website which will be kept updated as
more information becomes available: 

GO HERE

PENALTY HEARINGS IN PROGRESS
For over four years TWU members have
fought hard to ensure justice for themselves
and their families, but also to hold Qantas to
account for its actions. Penalty hearings are
taking place between 19-21 May and the
TWU will argue that Qantas should have to
pay a substantial penalty for its illegal actions.

19-21
MAY

BASELINE PAYMENT
All affected workers will receive a baseline payment of $9,000 after
tax, with a further $1,000 to be paid at a later date and after you sign a
deed. Some workers will receive additional compensation based on
the principles set out in the Federal Court judgment.

ADDITIONAL COMPENSATION
To assess if you are entitled to amounts over and above the baseline
payment, you will need to provide information regarding your
economic loss and/or the impact of the outsourcing decision on you.
The kinds of documents you need to produce will be explained to you
shortly.
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